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Summer Fair 

Our Summer Fair will be 

held on Friday 11th July 

from 2pm – 4pm. 

Children will finish school 

at 1.45pm. 

Non-uniform day 

Children can come to 

school in their own clothes 

on Friday 27th June. 

We are asking for 

donations of chocolate for 

our chocolate tombola at 

the Summer Fair. 
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Votes for Schools. 
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